
Data quality reports

Introduction

WMDA provides Data Quality (DQ) reports starting from 19 Dec 2019 for 
evaluation/review. This is the first version of the DQ report per registry/CBB provided and 
distributed by WMDA. This report is officially distributed from  ,  and is now a monthly 15 Apr 2020
distributed report on 15th of each month. 

All members from donor registries or cord blood banks can request to receive this report for their own 
organisation or for other organization with permission. If you wish to receive the report, please email 
support@wmda.info.

See detail in the .report explanation page

More about DQ report

Dataquality report version 0.4
Field information

https://share.wmda.info/x/AiOOF
https://share.wmda.info/display/BMDWPUB/Dataquality+report+version+0.4
https://share.wmda.info/display/BMDWPUB/Field+information
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